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11th July 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This year to support our Year 5 children going into Year 6 we have ordered the 2020 
revision books which are specially designed for SATs and have been released to 
schools. 
 
We will provide the children with numerous SATs books to help with this additional 
learning but we ask that each child has their own workbook to write their answers in. 
 
We are asking for a parental contribution of £15 per child towards the cost of the 
workbooks which can be paid for on our ParentPay system. The books will be 
available before we finish our Summer term, and can be sent home when payment is 
received. If you purchase the books yourself the cost would be in excess of £20 so 
this gives you a saving. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support.  
 
Kind regards, 
  
 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 


